
 
 

 October 12, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Once again, St. Joseph the Worker school will be participating in the York South 
St.Vincent de Paul Winter Coat Drive.  There are families in York Region who struggle 
throughout the year to make ends meet, and find it especially difficult during the winter 
months to buy the necessary items to clothe their children appropriately.  Every child 
and adult deserves to stay warm when the freezing temperatures arrive.   
 

We are asking all students to bring in gently used winter clothing that is no longer 
needed in your families. Donations of coats, snowpants, boots, hats, mittens and all 
other winter outer wear will be greatly appreciated. We are asking that all items be 
brought into school by Thursday October 19, 2017, as they will be picked up on this 
date. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 

 

St. Joseph the Worker School Luke 4.18 Committee 

 


